
Our reference: COM616511391

Application number: 2024/0189

Application address: Heath Buildings, High Street, Oxshott, Leatherhead, KT22 0JW

Name: Ms WALKER

Address: 9 Torland Drive, Oxshott, Leatherhead, Surrey, KT22 0SA

Comment type: You object to the planning application

Date of comment: 22 May 2024

Comment: the new plans have hardly changed, only the shape of roof. again I emphasise the the
building is very high taking the privacy of the houses around (back) . Oxshott high Street is
congested enough (unbearable) at present to build an apartment building as huge as the one
planned, that will only add to the problems we presently have. This is just for greed of a
construction company. Oxshott high Street already has all the amenities a resident would want,
and if we needed more Cobham and Esher are close enough. please don't take away the beauty of
this area with massive buildings, is already bad enough that on the Crown Estate builders are
buying and splitting plots, just for an extra buck. all this will affect such a beautiful area, and disturb
the wildlife too, it would be a great loss.


